
 

 

Dear Su-Xin Gou,                           13 February 2014 

Science Editor, Editorial Office, 

Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

 

Subject: MS No 5837 (an invited Review) 

 

Thank you for your communication of 13 February 2014 in connection with the manuscript  

No: 5837 by Dr. A R Saniabadi and colleagues.  

I, Dr. A R Saniabadi hereby reassure the World Journal of Gastroenterology Editors that I am a 

British academic with over 30 years of experience in writing scientific/medical articles including 

editing books. I have thoroughly edited our manuscript, the language level of our manuscript is 

high, and no language editing company can improve it above its present level.  

 

Respectfully 

 

A R Saniabadi 

(presenting author) 

 


